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Date:  November 15, 2020 
 
To:  All Marijuana Licensees 
 
Reference:  Covid-19 Emergency Regulations and Advisories 

 
 

On November 15, 2020, the Marijuana Control Board’s regulation 3 AAC 
306.995 which allows for a retail marijuana store to offer curbside/window pick-
up, Internet, or phone orders expired. The Marijuana Control Board voted during 
their last meeting to NOT extend the November 15, 2020, deadline, therefore, 
retail marijuana stores exercising temporary Covid-19 operations are required to 
cease the practice and immediately return to their prior forms of operating before 
3 AAC 306.995 was enacted. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Glen Klinkhart 
Interim Director 
Alcohol Marijuana Control Board 
 
 
 
 

 
 


